
 
 

 

1st November 2021 

Dear Parents 

Further to my previous letter dated 1 October 2021, I have enclosed the details regarding  the upcoming 

Parents’ Information Evening and Year 11 Assessments. 

Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening – Wednesday 10 November 

As you are already aware, we have scheduled the Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening for Wednesday 10 

November, 5pm – 6pm, this will be a good opportunity for you to speak with your child’s Heads of Faculty 

and subject teachers.  The event will focus on: 

• Latest information regarding Summer Exams 2022 

• How to maximise your child’s life changes by achieving good GCSE outcomes 

• Post 16 destination advice from Birkenhead Sixth Form College and Wirral Met 

We do hope that you can join us for this important event and I am delighted to share that we will be 

providing free of charge ‘GCSE Revision booklets for each subject from CPG’, (normally a cost of £15 per 

student), for those who attend. 

 

Year 11 Assessments – Monday 15 November – Friday 26 November 

To support teachers to accurately assess students’ progress we have scheduled formal subject assessments 

for Year 11 to take place in school from Monday 15 November to Friday 26 November.   

• The focus of the assessments is for the students to demonstrate what they know from content that 

has been taught by their teacher. 

• The assessments will take place in the Hall, a full timetable is included in this pack. 

• In the unlikely event that exams don’t go ahead next summer, these assessments may be used as 

evidence to support a Teacher Assessed Grade. 

Students have been encouraged to take their books home, and revision resources are scheduled to be 

uploaded onto Microsoft TEAMS.   

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Galer, your son/daughter’s Year Leader in the 

first instance. 

With Best Wishes 

 

Peter Mee 

Deputy Headteacher 
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